
This Week’s Homework… 

 

 

Due:  

Numeracy 

Times tables are very important in Year 4! 

Start the year off by making sure you’re fantastic at your 

3 times tables. You can do this however you want – by 

writing them down up to 12 x 3, chanting them out loud 

to someone at home, completing missing number 

calculations… the choice is yours! 

Challenge – try chanting them backwards!  

Our current R.E topic is People. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As it is our first week back, there is only homework for spellings, literacy and 

numeracy this week. Remember, homework is handed out on Fridays and 

returned on Wednesdays. 

Spelling tests will be on Friday afternoons unless there is a special event. In this 

case, we will move the spelling test to Monday instead. 

. 

Here’s to a fantastic year ahead of us! 

Mrs Willers☺ 

Reading: 

Read every night! 

Keep working towards 

our reading rewards. 

Literacy: 

Our first unit is all about Adventures  

In a couple of weeks, we will be writing 

your own adventure narrative about 

somewhere special. 

Think about somewhere you would like 

to go on an adventure and write 5 

interesting facts about this place.  

 

Spellings: 

muscle 

descend  

science 

scented 

scissors 

crescent  

disciple 

scenery  

fascinate 

disciple  

 

 


